
 

 January 4, 2021 

 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Via IBFS 

 

Re: ITC Global USA, LLC,  

FCC File No. ITC-214-20110609-00184; Authorization Surrender 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

ITC Global USA, LLC (ITC), by counsel hereby notifies the Federal Communications 

Commission (“Commission”) that ITC is surrendering its international Section 214 authorization 

(ITC-214-20110609-00184), effective immediately. 

ITC has not provided any international telecommunications services pursuant to this 

authorization.  The surrender of this authorization would not result in, and is not otherwise 

associated with, any discontinuance, reduction, or impairment of any services or the retiring of 

international facilities or dismantling or removal of international trunk lines within the meaning 

of 47 C.F.R. §§ 63.19, 63.62, or 63.500. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned counsel at 202-662-6000 or via email at 

mdelnero@cov.com and tparisi@cov.com if you have any questions regarding this letter.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Matthew S. DelNero 

Thomas G. Parisi 
Counsel to ITC Global USA, 
LLC 
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